To Whom It May Concern,
 
    I am requesting permission for a overnight trip for girls basketball in Mt. Sterling.  The dates would be Dec. 27-29.  We would drive a bus up Dec. 27th as we play at 6 pm.  We would need to stay overnight the 27th and 28th returning the 29th.  I just received the bracket and our game times the 28th and 29th could be very early in the morning depending if we win or lose. This is a prestigious tournament that gives rare invites and we were one of the 6 teams chosen.  The Gateway Classic is also rated the top tournament in the state.  The coaches have worked Sat. league to raise money.  The players have earned money from First Farmers bank for the 3 point shoot out.  Finally the tournament is paying us 500.00 dollars to attend helping cost.
Thank you for your time.
 
Holly Roberts Howell- Head Coach
Holly Roberts Howell
Gallatin County Head Girls Basketball Coach
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